
 
College Planning Council Highlights 

 
The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, April 18 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in 
E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 

Minutes ʹ The Council approved the minutes of the April 4, 2018 meeting. 
 

Governance ʹThe Council voted to change the name of the governance planning model to Decision-
Making Model because it better describes the work of the model.  In addition, at its previous 
meeting, the Council discussed whether the college should develop a new or revise the existing 
governance structure.  After much discussion, the Council voted to not change the existing structure 
and voted to develop a process to address how to deepen institutional dialogue.  The next step is to 
place the discussion on a future CPC agenda.  
 

Resource Allocation Requests ʹ The Council received a summary of resource allocation requests 
from the spring 2017 program and planning assessments.  The total request is $8.5M.  Funds to 
support these requests are usually paid from one-time, and/or categorical/grant funds, if available.  
At this time, the college does not know the one-time fund allocation, but will learn more when the 
May Revise is released mid-May.   
 

Assessment of Strategic Plan ʹ The College is preparing to assess Strategic Plan 2013-2018.  The 
Office of Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness has created a matrix that lists the 
priorities, leads, key performance indicators, baseline, and target.  The IPRE Office is working to 
complete the matrix, and the assessment will occur in academic year 2018-19. 
 

Proposed New Funding Formula ʹ The Council received a letter sent to 15 legislators by Dr. 
Lewallen and seven other single college district presidents that addresses concerns about the 
proposed new funding formula.  In addition, the Council received the presentation prepared by the 
CEO funding formula workgroup that outlines recommendations to modify the proposed new 
funding formula.  The letter supports the recommendations from the CEO work group, and includes 
two additional items that are critical to Central Coast colleges and other rural, single college 
districts.   
 

Enrollment ʹ The Council learned the College will experience an enrollment decline for the first 
time in five years.  The Council received historical data on actual FTES, and for comparison, received 
FTES history for regional colleges and the data shows several of the regional colleges have been 
experiencing a decline for some time.  There are many contributing factors such as flat high school 
graduation rates and an improved economy to name a couple.  The administration is meeting to 
discuss and develop a plan to address the shortfall and enrollment decline.  
 

Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
http://www.hartnell.edu/agendas-minutes-and-documents-18 
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